TBF of CT Monthly meeting minutes of
December 19, 2019

Present were: Bio Bass, Fishing Crew, Northern,
Mid State and Southeast.

Minutes were approved as written.
Treasurers’ report was approved as presented.

Tournament Report: Trail is up on website. Entry
forms will be up soon.

OLD BUSINESS: Membership will vote in January
on trail proposals. YOU MUST BE A PAID MEMBER
OF 2020 TO VOTE!!

LATE FEE $10.00 after January 1, 2020.

TBF fixed email problem, we are still playing catch
up.

TBF IS STILL THERE! There will be changes from
the Nationals up going forward. National is still
working on a new contract with FLW. It has been
determined that the winners from the Nationals
will go on to the All American.

NEW: No Rangers at the Nationals. Competitors
will be fishing out of their own boats.

More info will be available at our next meeting.

Elections

President Fred Perry

Treasurer Jeff Misaiko

Secretary Amy Perry
Running unopposed the secretary cast one vote for
each candidate.

Show dates now available. Make sure you sign up
to work for one or the other.

Respectfully submitted,

Amy Perry TBF of CT Secretary



